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BiPAP and CPAP Prior Authorization Updates 

 
MVP Health Care® (MVP) is updating the Obstructive Sleep Apnea: Devices medical policy and the 

Durable Medical Equipment (DME) Prior Authorization list to reflect that BiPAP and CPAP will no 

longer require prior authorization effective September 1, 2022. 

 

The following HCPC Codes will no longer require prior authorization and will be deleted from 

the DME Prior Authorization list as of September 1, 2022: 

• E0470 

• E0471 

• E0472 

• E0562  

• E0601  

 

To view the new Durable Medical Equipment procedure codes, and Utilization Management Prior 

Authorization list for September 1, 2022, Sign In at mvphealthcare.com/providers and select Online 

Resources, then select MVP Durable Medical Equipment September 1, 2022. 

 

MVP encourages you to look at all revisions and updates on a regular basis in the Benefit 

Interpretation Manual (BIM). To access the BIM, Sign In at mvphealthcare.com/providers and select 

Online Resources, then select BIM under Policies. The Current Updates page of the BIM lists all medical 

policy updates. If you have questions regarding the medical policies or wish to obtain a paper copy, 

contact your MVP Professional Relations representative. 
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